
 

 

 

 
 

9 May 2016 
 
 

Further Notice of Additional Service for e-Cheques 
(Revised Effective Date to be Announced when Available) 
 

 
We refer to the Bank’s Notice of Additional Service for e-Cheques 
issued on 15 April 2016. Please note that pursuant to notice from 
Hong Kong Interbank Clearing Limited (HKICL), the official effective 
date of the additional service for e-Cheques has been postponed to a 
later date. We will announce the revised effective date when 
available. 
 
For any enquiry, please contact us at our branches or call our 
Customer Service Hotline (852) 2566 8181. 
 
If there is any discrepancy between the English and Chinese versions of this Notice, the 
English version shall prevail. 


